
Welcome to the Fall Semester!

The current COVID-19 pandemic has impacted all of our lives.  As we move towards the reopening of our campuses, the Rancho Santiago Community College District has been working hard to make the transition back to our campuses as convenient as possible.
As a result, the District has decided that students will not be required to purchase Fall semester parking permits.  However, if students have a need to park on campus, such as for a face to face class or lab, then a daily parking permit will be required.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local campus safety office at (714) 564-6330.
